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25th May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
PSHE UPDATE 
 

Next term, as part of our Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education, we will be covering a 
series of lessons on relationships and sexual health.  The focus of this work will relate to friends, 
families and relationships; the changes which occur during puberty, why they occur and how to deal 
with them; and human reproduction within a loving, stable relationship. 
  
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that this work will begin after half-term.  You may find that 
your child starts asking questions about the topic at home, or you might want to take the opportunity 
to talk to your child about issues such as those above (puberty, boyfriends and girlfriends, and the 
emotional changes which they might experience) before the work is covered in school.  
 
If you have any queries about the content of the programme or resources used, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at school.  All materials used are available for you to browse through, should you so 
wish.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mr Lee 


